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Hello Everyone, 

 I hope that you all enjoyed a lovely half term break - keep posting your pictures on 
SeeSaw. 
  
Welcome back to Mrs. Darling! 
I am sure that you will all join with me in saying a big welcome back to Mrs. Darling, 
who I know, is really looking forward to seeing what you have all been up to since 
September. 
  
As many of you have remembered, we should have been having a two week break 
and not returning to school until Monday 8th June. However, we felt that under the 
circumstances you are probably better to be kept busy!   
  
Happy birthday to Nina! – Thank you for all the lovely birthday messages which did 
for Nina and to Mrs. Shaw for putting them together. We hope that you had  a great 
birthday Nina! 
  
Over the break I came across a few books which I thought may be of interest at the 
present time. If you see any others, please let me know and I will share them.  I think 
our Year 6 would be capable of writing some wonderful stories for our little ones, 
based on some of the thoughts and feeling which we are all dealing with at the 
moment. Fancy having a go Year 6? 

  
  

       ‘The Worrysaurus’ is a fun and reassuring tale about 
dealing with worries from the author of The Lion Inside. 
                          
 
  

  

This is a trying time for little dragons. But, like all little dragons, Gregory 
Dragon is making the best of it. Gregory Dragon Stays In, was written 
to acknowledge the feelings of little dragons stuck inside, and to offer 
them encouragement and support. Profits from the sale of this book 
will go to charities that work with little dragons so that they might 
continue their important work when this moment has 

passed.                                                                                                                   
  
Thank you for sharing your work on SeeSaw everyone – keep it up, 
Very best wishes to all, 
  
Mrs. Alexander 
  
PS We hope you like your present (I’m not saying what it is because you haven’t got 
it yet!).  


